Next week, BSS will join in with hundreds of other Catholic schools from throughout the
country to celebrate Catholic Schools Week.

This year's theme - Learn. Serve. Lead. Succeed. - speaks to many of the hopes that we have
for students who progress through our school. Namely, we aim at forming students who thrive
academically, while showing a concern for others and developing the confidence to serve as
leaders in our world.

Please take a look at the attached schedule for more information about next week's celebration of
Catholic Schools Week.

A few points to note:

- We hope that many of you will join us this Sunday morning at Blessed Sacrament Church
as we kick off CSW at the 9:30 parish Mass. Many BSS students will be involved with the
Mass as banner bearers, lectors and singers. After Mass, all families are invited to join us over at
the school for a reception in the cafeteria..

- Please continue to spread the word about our two Open Houses next week: Tuesday, January
30 at 6:30pm and Wednesday, January 31 at 9:00am. Our real recruitment focus right now is
on students in grades K-8, as our Preschool and PreK are at capacity. We truly appreciate your
support with these efforts.

- Remember that next Friday, February 2 is an early dismissal day. All students will be
dismissed immediately following our 11:00school Mass.

I hope to see many of you around school this weekend at Trivia Night and our Sunday morning
Mass, and then again throughout next week.

From all of us here at BSS, I thank you for your commitment to Catholic education.
All the best,

Jim



